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I strongly oppose changing the current system of mail in voting to Election Day 

voting.  It will discriminate against many people — elderly, disabled and working 

people.  Also rural people will have to travel long distances to vote.  It is our 

constitutional right to have free and fair elections, and mail-in ballots have proven to 

be safe. 


